

The Arc Eastern Connecticut 125 Sachem Street Norwich, CT 06360 T: 860.889.4435 TheArcECT.org

Achieve with us.

For Immediate Release

Contact: Denise Tift
The Arc Eastern Connecticut
dtift@thearcect.org
860-889-4435 x116
TheArcECT.org

April 14, 2022

The Arc Eastern Connecticut Receives Donation at Putnam Lions' Annual Meeting

The Arc Eastern Connecticut was one of over 25 community organizations honored at the Putnam Lions Club's annual Night of Giving on April 8th at the CT Audubon Center in Pomfret. The event is the culmination of a year fundraising events for both the Lions and Leos, who donate all the funds raised throughout the course of the year to local service organizations. The Arc Eastern Connecticut was presented with a check for \$250 in support of its Community Life & Advocacy program, which offers health/fitness activities, enrichment programs and volunteer opportunities to people with intellectual and developmental disabilities throughout the region.

To learn more about Community Life & Advocacy and The Arc Eastern Connecticut's other programs, please visit TheArcECT.org or contact Denise Tift at (860) 889-4435, ext. 116.